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 Ana De Pellegrin SUPPRT2014/5443/P 27/09/2014  10:50:28 I would like to provide my support to this application as it would make no change to the street scene, 

but would bring into use a currently vacant space which could be a very welcome addition to Camden’s 

housing stock.

 

Before moving into my current premises I found there to be a significant shortage of such properties on 

the rental market and therefore the conversion of the basement at 122 Drummond Street, which would 

provide a high standard of accommodation for single persons, including key workers on median 

budgets who wish to live in Camden, is considered highly desirable.

 

Whilst there are a number of large, newly constructed, high end luxury apartments, these are out of the 

range of most people’s incomes.

 

I would be grateful if you could register my support accordingly.

Top flat 122 

Drummond Street
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